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A companion Order in Council, P.C. 479 of

February 7 transferred to External Affairs the employees
of the C.1.S. It was made clear that this was a
‘temporary meaéure until the end of the fiscal year but
that Civil Service procedures would héve tb regﬁ]arize
the cont1nu1ng status of these employees |

" The articulation and structure of the C.I.S.
in Ottawa is graphica]]y_bresented in the appended,
final ofganizatiqn chart of the Service as of January 1,
1947. (Appendix IIF.), The numberlof people onbétrength
at the time was 127. The mosf senior officers under the
Director and Assistaht Dfrettbr level were paid at
, &rodnd the $4;500 mark . Pkincip§1 Clerks received
salaries in the range of $2,100 to $2,500 and, at>fhe
bottom of the totemrpole, Junior clerks and stenographers
were rewarded at the rate of $1,044 toA$1 344. These
salaries were those general in the C1v11 Service at the
time for the various functions and levels.

Abroad, the C.1.S. had a really minimal staff

at its offices but the ff]es and monthly réports'show a
surprisingly high level of activity. While the informational
programs for these offices were formulated in Ottawa; it
became the reSponSibi]ity of the external officeé'to
car}yqut the programs in their territorial areas under

the general supervision of the heads of missions.  The
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